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June 2020 

This opening page to the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter serves two purposes:   To 
provide links to the current newsletter and to provide important Emeriti Association 
announcements. 
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From the President: Michael Lorenz 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and safe. We are making tentative plans to restart 
programing in September if the Council believes we can do so without unnecessary risk to 
our members. In the meantime, we will continue to monitor CDC and University 
recommendations for staying safe during the pandemic. If you have questions or concerns, 
please contact me at michael.lorenz@okstate.edu. 

In Memory 
 

 Kenneth Sandvold, 4-26-2020 
 

Announcements 
 
Reminders: 
 

1. If you wish to prepare an article for an upcoming newsletter, please contact 
Zane Quible at zquible@okstate.edu to request guidelines.  The four 
categories of articles are Spotlight on a New Member, Spotlight on a Long-
Time Member, A Retirement Activity, and An Interesting Trip.  All articles that 
appear in the OSU Emeriti Association Newsletter are written by members. 

 
2. If you have recently received an award, an honor, recognition, or an 

appointment to a board, committee, or commission, or had a book or article 
published, please send the information to Zane Quible at the e-mail address 
listed above. 
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3. If you have recently changed your e-mail address or mailing address, please 
send the changes to the Emeriti Association Office at emeriti@okstate.edu .  
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